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Minutes In Brief from the Patient Participation Group  

The meeting was opened with a short Eulogy in memory of our recently 
passed Chairlady Mrs. Pauline Quinn OBE 

 
 Dr Tyagi stated that over many years the Team have tried all different 

measures to provide greater access for Patients to see a Gp.  He further 
explained that changes in the NHS are taking place fast and it’s hoped that 
by implementing the new ‘Modern General Practice’ model this will improve 
Patient access to see the right person at the right time for their precise 
complaint. 

 Various ways are to be introduced to help patients with the new model of 
contacting the Practice. However, we were advised that anyone not willing 
to disclose information when being triaged their issue would be deemed as 
non vital. 

 It was stated that Reception staff are again being subjected to unaccepta-
ble aggression from Patients both on the phone and in person.  It was 
unanimously agreed that this is completely unacceptable. 

 

 Paper prescriptions shall be kept longer before shredding so mistakes are 
more easily traced.  

  
 One of the PPG is preparing a presentation for the next meeting of the 

‘Mercer Hall Repurposing’ committee regarding a Community Room/Hub 
which could house a community cafe along with many other uses. 

 
 An investigation into the telephone ‘Option 4’ is to take place as Patients 

are having issues getting through. 



 

PLEASE!  

NO ABUSE – THERE’S  

NO EXCUSE  








